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Introducing the State Historian 
 

Hello Iowa Daughters!  As your State Historian for the Steinke 

Administration, I will work with you to preserve history by helping you 

honor individuals for excellence in history, place historical markers and 

maintain the history of ISDAR. 

 

Award Programs: Did you know that there are four possible awards your 

chapter can give to deserving individuals?  We all are familiar with the one 

for honoring an outstanding teacher of American History, but do you know 

about the DAR History Award Medal that honors someone who has 

“significantly advanced the understanding of our nation?”  Or perhaps 

there is someone deserving of an Excellence in American History Book 

Award for their writing for adults or children. 

 

Markers: Have we highlighted all the important commemorative events in 

our state?  Probably not!  Think of a spot near you that should have a 

Commemorative Marker or an America 250 Marker!  And have you 

thought about purchasing an NSDAR Insignia marker for your place of 

internment? 

 

Historic Preservation: As we begin this administration, we will continue to 

work toward digitalizing the records of the State Society.  Are you doing 

this in your chapter?  Binders and scrapbooks and paper are so 

cumbersome to pass from old to new officers!  And these are at risk of 

being damaged by fire or floods or lost or discarded.  Keep your records on 

a thumb drive that can easily be duplicated and passed on from officer to 

officer to be kept in a secure place.  And be sure to have each Chapter 

Officer fill out a Chapter Property Agreement form. 

 

As we look to the next two years in ISDAR, it is my hope that I can be of 

service to you.  So please don’t hesitate to email or call me with your 

questions and I will diligently search to find the answers for you! 

 

Barbara MacDougall   


